
School of American Research 
Post Office Box No. siss 

Santa Fe.New Mexico 87501

Arthur H. Wolf Telephone
CURATOR OF COLLECTIONS 505-982-3584

December 28, 1978

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

On behalf of the Director and Board of Managers of the School 
of American Research, I would like to thank you for the recent 
donation you made to the School. Your print depicting Amelia 
White and some Indian Arts Fund pots has been cataloged as SAR 1978-15, 
and is on display here in the Indian Art Research Center.

It was especially thoughtful of you to bring the print on the 
occasion of the first Annual Meeting to be held in the new facility.

Thank you again. We all send our best wishes to you for the 
upcoming year.

Sincerely,


